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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 

2024 
 

TERM 4 

Week 2 

21-23 October 

AFL Girls 

SAPSASA 
 

Week 3 
 

29 October 

1 November 

Week 4 
 

4 November 

Pupil Free Day 

 

Leadership News 
The term has begun very positively with many exciting events on our door 
step. We have just completed three weeks of swimming with over 90% of 
our students R-5 experiencing important water safety instruction.  The   
instructors were particularly impressed with our students’ behaviour and 
listening skills. 
 
Another very popular event is the Year 6’s Market Day. The students, with 
the guidance of their teachers have spent many hours making, designing 
and creating interesting things to sell to our student community. This will 
happen on Tuesday, 29

th
 October. 

 
 
Everyone is looking forward to Sports Day, on Friday, 1

st 
November, a 

very popular day on The Pines School events calendar. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beginning this week, construction will start on our new gymnasium. First 
stage will include a section of our oval being fenced off so that builders 
can set up all of their infrastructure required for this project.  
 
This means that the gate used to enter and exit the school from Hemming 
Street, near the crossing, will be locked and cannot be used. 
 
Parents and children can use the Morgan Street gate at the back of our 
oval. The OSHC gate and the Andrew Smith Drive gates can also be used 
to enter and leave the school. 
 
Just a reminder to all of us not to use the Childcare Carpark or the Staff 
Carpark  for “dropping off” children, as this will cause safety issues for our 
students and child care users. 
 
We are sorry for the inconvenience this will cause, however we are       
very excited with the commencement of the building of our new school 
gymnasium. 
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LOST PROPERTY 

Lost property is starting to build up.   

Could parents please check lost property daily.  It would be helpful 

for your child’s name to be on items of clothing, drink bottles and 

lunch boxes.  If items are  misplaced we can return them to your 

child/ren classroom. 

 



 

 


